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As a teacher it would be next to impossible to do in person voting. I would have to 

take a personal day to vote and get a sub, which means that sub wouldn’t be able to 

vote. There are not enough subs in the nation to cover teachers going to the polls to 

vote. This is a control issue and one of the many great things about living in our blue 

state is mail in voting. Do not allow this to pass. 


